
From: Debra M. Butchart
To: BR
Subject: Bridge Advertisement (DSI 25-005) Bridge Numbering for Crack Filler Jobs
Date: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:33:39 AM

The EPG has been updated as described below:
 

Implementation Statement: Effective immediately for design process not
started.
(The Implementation Statement is a recommendation by the Development Section. The SPM is responsible for the level of
implementation for any particular job.)

 
Revision Date Items Revised Description of Change
March 2025 EPG:

751.1.1.2
A new bridge numbering policy has been
implemented for MMA crack filler only jobs.
Rehabilitations that consist only of MMA crack filler
will use the existing bridge number plus the suffix “-
MMA”.
 
EPG 751.1.1.2 has been updated to include this
policy along with several revisions to reflect current
practice.

Bridge Standard
Drawings:

NA
MicroStation Cells:

NA
Std. Specifications:

NA
Standard Plans:

NA
Bridge Special

Provisions:
NA

Follow links above for more information (internal only).
 
 

Debra (Debbie) Butchart
(formerly Debra Beckwith)
Structural Specialist
Development Section
Bridge Division
MoDOT- 105 West Capitol Ave
573-522-8718
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